

Unit 9 : FESTIVAL AROUND THE WORLD Test 2

Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined. (Tìm từ có âm khác ở phần được gạch dưới).

- | | | | |
|----------------|------------|-------------|-------------|
| 1. A. never | B. happen | C. quiet | D. attend |
| 2. A. morning | B. forget | C. England | D. maybe |
| 3. A. award | B. lovely | C. sunny | D. pronoun |
| 4. A. complete | B. because | C. parent | D. describe |
| 5. A. perhaps | B. decide | C. cheerful | D. relax |

11. Circle the correct word to complete the sentences. (Khoanh vào từ đúng để hoàn thành câu.)

1. **Christmas/Thanksgiving** is celebrated to remember the birth of Jesus Christ.
2. Holi is a **dance/festival** that spreads love and harmony among people.
3. People chase after a wheel of **cheese/potatoes** at Cheone Rolling festival.
4. We **eat/throw** tomatoes at each other at La Tomatina.
5. The dancers are trained to **wear/perform** folk dances.
6. The **Easter Bunny/Black Cat** is a folkloric figure and a symbol of Easter.
7. Thousands of **flowers/twins** come from different countries to attend the Twins Day Festival.
8. We always plant / decorate pine trees and give gifts to each other at Christmas.
9. Halloween is celebrated on the 31st of **October / November** every year.
10. She loves wearing **traditional / modern** costumes such as “Áo dài” and “Áo bà ba”.

III. Choose the best option A, B, C or D. (Chọn phương án đúng nhất A, B, C hoặc D.)

1. _____ you always get up late on the weekends?
A. Is B. Are C. Do D. Does
2. _____ the girl in the fitting room?
A. Do B. Does C. Are D. Is
3. _____ the boys perform lion dances at the festival tomorrow?
A. Are B. Will C. Did D. Do
4. _____ they watch fireworks display last night?
A. will B. Did C. Can D. Are
5. _____ she like reading romantic love stories?
A. Does B. Do C. Was D. Did
6. _____ her children painting eggs now?
A. are B. is C. were D. was
7. _____ she so happy at her birthday's party yesterday?
A. is B. was C. does D. did
8. I have sore throat. _____ I drink cold water?
A. were B. did C. will D. should

9. _____ Mary and Ann your students 7 years old?

- A.did B.are C.were D.will

10. _____ you make apple cakes?

- A.can B.should C.will D.are

IV. Read the passage and choose the correct option to complete the answers. (Đọc đoạn văn và chọn phương án đúng để hoàn thành câu trả lời.)

Halloween is a festival held on the 31st of October every year. The most common colors of the day are orange and black. Halloween comes from the ancient Celtic festival Samhain. The ancient Celts believed that at the night of October 31st, now known as Halloween, the boundary between the living and the deceased was not clear, and the dead became dangerous for the living by causing problems such as sickness or damaged crops. On Halloween day, the ancient Celts would place a skeleton by their window to represent the dead. Believing that the head was the most powerful part of the body, containing the spirit and knowledge, the Celts used the "head" of vegetable to decorate their houses. On this day people often wear strange clothes as characters in horrible novels or movies to frighten others. People usually like to dress ghosts, skeletons, or witches. Now Halloween is an official holiday in almost all European countries.

1. When is Halloween? It's on _____ every year.

- A. March 31st B. October 13th C. October 31st

2. What are the most common colors of the day? They're _____

- A. pink and black B. orange and black C. blue and black

3. Where does Halloween come from? _____ It comes from

- A. the night of October 31st B. the ancient Celtic festival Samhain
C. the boundary between the living and the deceased

4. What did the Celts use to decorate their houses on Halloween day? They used _____

- A. a skeleton B. their body C. the head of vegetable

5. What do people like to dress as? They like to dress as _____

- A. ghosts, skeletons, or witches B. ghosts, princesses or witches C. fairies, skeletons, or queens

6. Is Halloween an official holiday in almost all European countries nowadays?

Yes, _____

- A. it is B. she is C. they are

V. Reorder the words and phrases to make sentences. (Sắp xếp lại các từ và cụm từ để tạo thành câu.)

1. folk dances / The dancers / perform/will/the/at/festival/.

2. eating/Do/you/mooncakes/like/?

3. the/Black cat/ of/is / bad luck/symbol/.

4. in / The Rio Carnival / every year / takes place/Brazil/.

5. do/need/you/How many/ candy apples / the Halloween party/for/?

6. favorite/ Lion dances/ the Mid-Autumn Festival/is/one/at/my/ activities/of/.
